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Dear Oregon State Senate and house, 

Every week I see our rights violated. We have a constitutional right to peacefully 

protest without harassment, or arrest. When journalists, protestors or other dissenters 

start getting detained or questioned by our legal system, fascism is here. The current 

administration is following the Hitler playbook, but a a speedier rate. During these 

times, dissenters are exposed and have no safe haven. Drones are the stuff of 

science fiction. Disturbingly enough, it's happening now. The science fiction tropes 

are becoming reality. I thought I was safer in Oregon, but 100 days into the current 

administration, the beginning of fascism has arrived here. With the rise of 

unregulated AI, drones are even a more powerful tool to hunt peaceful dissenters and 

prosecute them without due process. 

Please step up and do something before it's too late. 

 

Respectfully, 

A concerned Oregonian 


